
From: ibro kuranovich   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 4:56 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Urban boundary issue 
 
Hi, I would like to add my voice again urban boundary expansion.  
We need to protect our prime farmland and intensity growth density within our current boundary.  
 
Regards, 
Damir Sebesta  
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